Public Service Commission

. TeKawa Mataaho

10 April 2024

Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: OIA 2024-0075

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 2 April 2024 where you asked:

“Today it was announced that Foreign Affairs Minister, Winston Peters that New Zealand is
donating S$4million to support humanitarian protection and assistance for Sudanese
communities affected by conflict and its neighbouring countries, including Egypt.

I am requesting under the Official Information Act for all the specific organisations this
S4million will be split amongst and the amount each organisation will receive.”

We have transferred your request to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade (MFAT), as the
information to which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by MFAT. In
these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer
your request.

You will hear further from MFAT concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

]

Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600



Te Kawa Mataaho

Public Service Commission

10 April 2024

Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade
DM-ESD@mfat.govt.nz

Dear Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade

official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: OIA 2024-0075

| write concerning an Official Information Act request received by Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service
Commission on 2 April 2024 from Ragda Hassan for

“Today it was announced that Foreign Affairs Minister, Winston Peters that New Zealand is
donating S$4million to support humanitarian protection and assistance for Sudanese
communities affected by conflict and its neighbouring countries, including Egypt.

I am requesting under the Official Information Act for all the specific organisations this $4million
will be split amongst and the amount each organisation will receive.”

As discussed between Sam and Owen on 10 April 2024, and for the reason set out in the attached
letter to Ragda Hassan, this request is being transferred in full to your agency for response.

Please treat this letter as a formal transfer of the request under section 14 of the Official Information
Act 1982. You should be aware that a response must be provided to the requestor as soon as
reasonably practicable, and no later than 20 working days after the day this transfer is received by
your agency, unless an extension of time is required and duly notified to the requestor.

Yours sincerely
Nicky Dirks

Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Enclosed: Copy of correspondence from Ragda Hassan of 2 April 2024
Copy of correspondence to Ragda Hassan of 10 April 2024

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600





